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January 29, 2022

Dear Father,

P.G.E.L. of America Charitable Foundation is now accepting applications to award Academic
Excellence to high school graduates of Hellenic descent. Applicants must have been admitted to a college
or university beginning in the fall of 2022.

Attached please find a copy of the Scholarship Application for eligible students in your Parish.
We encourage all qualified students to apply. For further information on applying for a scholarship, visit
the Pan Gregorian Enterprises, Inc. website at pge-nj.com, click on the PGEI of America Charitable
Foundation tab, open the link to the scholarship application, print it and mail it to the office. Please note
all applications must be postmarked no later than July 31, 2022.

We respectfully request that you please include this announcement on your bulletins and
postings. This scholarship is open to all high school seniors of Hellenic descent living in New Jersey
who will be attending college/university in the Fall of 2022.

In addition, this year we are hosting our 38™ Annual Charity Gala which will take place on
November 13, 2022 at The Venetian honoring His Eminence Archbishop Elpidophoros of America.
Attached you will find a copy of the Souvenir Journal Contract if you would like to place a greeting/ad or
give out to your parishioners and supporters.

If you have any questions or require additional scholarship applications or Souvenir Journal
Contracts, please do not hesitate to call the office at (908)624-0352.

Respecttully,

Alex Theodosiou
President
P.G.E.L. of America
Charitable Foundation Inc.
cc: Savas Tsivicos
Corporate Secretary



